
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Happy New Hear 2022! 
 
As may you know the closing date for applications for Reception places is fast approaching 
on 15th January 2022!  If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 
2018 you can apply for a place in our Reception classes for September 2022. 
 
Please remember that if your child attends our Nursery you must apply for a Reception place 
in the same way as other applicants. There is not an automatic right to transfer from our 
Nursery to Reception.  
 
You can follow this link www.eadmissions.org.uk  to access the Eadmissions portal.  
 
Further information can also be found on our website under the Admissions tab: 
https://www.woodpeckerhallacademy.org.uk/how-to-apply  
  
If you cannot apply online, please contact the school office who will be able to assist you 
further. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Justyna Powrie  
Assistant Headteacher  
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